
You are invited to participate virtually in the upcoming Sonoma County Advisory 
Redistricting Commission meetings on:

• Workshop: Monday, July 26 2021, at 4 PM

• Public Hearing: Monday, August 23, 2021 at 6:15 PM

Redistricting occurs every 10 years following the release of the Census results. It 
redraws district lines based on population changes indicated in the Census at the 
State, County and City levels.

The virtual workshop and public hearing will have the same agenda and provide an 
overview of redistricting, a training on mapping tools and you will be able to provide 
input on neighborhood boundaries and communities of interest. You can be a part of the 
redistricting process by drawing and submitting a map yourself!

Spanish interpretation will be provided. Requests for ASL and other languages will be 
accommodated if made at least three working days (72 hours) in advance of the scheduled 
meeting date.

To get involved in the County’s redistricting process or access meeting information 
and other redistricting resources, visit sonomacounty.ca.gov/redistricting. 

Help shape the future 
of Sonoma County!

http://sonomacounty.ca.gov/redistricting

